Villalobos, David

From: Bucci, Alyssa@Waterboards <Alyssa.Bucci@Waterboards.ca.gov>
Sent: Friday, May 29, 2020 5:31 PM

To: Peterson, Stephen

Cc: Lehr, Kathryn

Subject: RE: Castlerock Family Farms Cannabis Project 3_42CC403264

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Stephen, thanks for reaching out. | have just recently taken over management of cannabis sites in Northern Santa
Barbara county. No Water Board staff have inspected this site, so | cannot speak to their compliance with the Cannabis
General Order in terms of management practices. They have submitted all the required plans and reporting, so they are
in compliance in that regard. Let me know if there are specific elements of their proposal that you would like more
detailed comments on. Thanks!

Alyssa Bucci
Central Coast Regional Water Quality Control Board
Environmental Scientist | Cannabis Regulatory Program

alyssa.bucci@waterboards.ca.gov
Cell: 805-242-8178 | Office: 805-549-3333
895 Aerovista Place, Suite 101 | San Luis Obispo, CA 93401

*| am currently teleworking due to COVID-19, and do not have access to my office phone. Please call my cell number or
contact me via email for prompt communication.*

From: Truong, Kathy@Waterboards <Kathy.Truong@Waterboards.ca.gov>

Sent: Thursday, May 28, 2020 1:56 PM

To: Peterson, Stephen <speterson@co.santa-barbara.ca.us>; Bucci, Alyssa@Waterboards
<Alyssa.Bucci@Waterboards.ca.gov>

Cc: Lehr, Kathryn <klehr@co.santa-barbara.ca.us>

Subject: RE: Castlerock Family Farms Cannabis Project 3_42CC403264

Hi Stephen,

| included my colleague, Alyssa Bucci, in this email since she has been managing the sites in Northern Santa Barbara
county. She will be able to assist you in confirming if Castlerock Family Farms is in compliance with the Cannabis General
Order.

Please let me know if you have any other questions! Thank you.

Kathy Truong

Water Resource Control Engineer | Central Coast Regional Water Quality Control Board
Cannabis Regulatory Program

805-549-3293 | Kathy.Truong@waterboards.ca.gov

895 Aerovista Place, Suite 101 | San Luis Obispo, CA 93401
http.//www.waterboards.ca.qgov/centralcoast




From: Peterson, Stephen <speterson@co.santa-barbara.ca.us>

Sent: Thursday, May 28, 2020 12:04 PM

To: Truong, Kathy@Waterboards <Kathy.Truong@Waterboards.ca.gov>
Cc: Lehr, Kathryn <klehr@co.santa-barbara.ca.us>

Subject: Castlerock Family Farms Cannabis Project 3_42CC403264

EXTERNAL:

Dear Ms. Truong,

We are preparing to take the Castlerock Family Farms Cannabis project to the Santa Barbara County Planning
Commission on June 24™. | would like to confirm that the operator is in compliance with the State Cannabis Cultivation
Policy. The operator’s waste discharger identification number as indicated on the attached document is: 3_42CC403264.

Thank you for you help.
Stephen Peterson

Stephen Peterson

Senior Planner

Planning & Development

Cannabis Program

624 W. Foster Road

Santa Maria, CA 93455

805-934-6265
speterson(@co.santa-barbara.ca.us
http://www.countyofsb.org/plndev/home.sbc




